WASHINGTON JR. HIGH SCHOOL
P.E. SHIRT ORDER FORM

All Washington Jr. High students are required to wear the Washington P.E.
shirt as well as athletic shorts or sweatpants each day for physical
education. The school sells the shirts for $9.00 each.

To purchase, please make your check out to Washington Jr. High
School and make it separate from your registration payment.

g Order forms are due - August 15,

Student’s Name

Grade

Size: (please mark the size and the number of shirts ordered)
Adult Small
Adult Medium
Adult Large
Adult XL
(Please estimate. The P.E. Teachers will fit your child with the proper size)
Payment:

check (made out to WJHS)
cash



Washington Junior High School

Student Picture Day

All Grades - Wednesday, August 27th

Picture ordering information will
follow prior to picture day!
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Washington Junior High School

Summer 2025

Dear Washington Junior High Families,

On behalf of the entire WJHS Home & School Board, I hope you are enjoying your summer break!

Washington Junior High’s Home & School strives to provide an atmosphere where faculty, staff and
parents work together to provide the best learning experience for all of our children. There are many
activities throughout the school year that need adult volunteers. You will receive a dedicated email
where you can sign up for these opportunities in August. We invite you to become involved in your
child’s experience at Washington to make the 2025-2026 school year a rewarding one.

Included in this packet is information about our Fall Fundraiser (formerly known as the Magazine
Drive), which is our ONLY fundraiser for the year. Amongst other things, Home & School helps to
subsidize student activities at every grade level, supply teachers with more robust materials not
otherwise provided by the District and hosts community-building events. Your fundraising support is
always greatly appreciated.

Also included in this packet is a flyer from our spirit wear partner, Deb’s Embroidery, highlighting our
selection and details on how to order. Ordering is available year round.

Do you have an incoming 6th grader? Later this summer, you will be receiving information
regarding our 6 Grade Family Meet-And-Greet event. Save the date for Tuesday, August 26th
from 4pm-6pm. More details to follow!

Thank you for sharing your time in support of Washington Junior High School. If you have any
questions about the volunteer opportunities or events/activities scheduled for this year, please reach out
to me.

Emily Kozlowski
WIHS Home & School President
washingtonhomeandschool@gmail.com



